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Minutes 

May 4, 2021 

 

 This meeting was at the pavilion in Sawmill Park. Attendees: Marilyn Ailes, Dirk Lynch, Betty 
Martin, Paul Muhly, Pedro Baez 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:10. 
 
The minutes of the April 14 meeting were approved. 
 
Old Business: 

a. The essay contest has been moved to fall, both to keep a contest in CY2021 and to avoid 
coinciding with the litter survey. A prompt was discussed and approved. 

b. The regional household hazardous waste center is waiting for the delivery of construction 
materials. Delay is expected because of the price of construction materials at this time. 

c. A vote was not taken due to the absence of key personnel, but no one present wanted to 
rebrand WasteWatchers. 

d. Clean the Bay Day/Great American Cleanup will be Saturday, June 5th from 9am to noon at 
Exmore Park. The rain date is June 12th.  Jessica Steelman and Tori Spence are coordinating this 
important event. 

e. The secretary position remains open. 
 
New Business: 

a. Betty Martin will be attending the Big Share meetings. 
b. An ad for the Post to invite new members might be effective as pandemic restrictions lift. It was 

suggested that Carol Vaughn be contacted about an article for the paper on litter enforcement 
and covering truck loads. Litter has increased nationwide due to the pandemic. 

c. For the GreenWorks Committee, Dirk Lynch was chosen as Chairman and Marilyn Ailes as Vice 
Chairman. Two other members are needed. 

d. It was agreed that the next meeting should be at Sawmill Park at noon on June 9. GreenWorks 
can meet at 1. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 13:10. 
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